Attendance:

Guest:

Tuscola Township

Parks and Recreation Commission

January 11th, 2024

Gary Hicks (Chairperson)

Jim Rodammer (Board Representative)

Alex Schiefer (Secretary)

Matt Jobson

Tom Asperger

None

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM
The sealing of the concrete floor at the existing park has been finished.
The ditch located along the new park area has been cleaned out to allow proper

drainage.
Discussion was had about potential projects for the upcoming year of 2024 these
included.

o Placing a speed limit sign near the park for north bound traffic.

o Painting of the ball diamond dugouts.

o Replacement of the bollards around the parking lot near the bleachers.

O The addition of more benches or bleachers around the ball diamonds.

o Placing a protective cover over the tops of the fences surrounding the ball

diamonds.

o Erecting a veteran’s memorial.

o Stocking the river with fish.

o Building a parking lot at the new park.

o0 Building new structures at the new park.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30PM




